
CANDIDATES AT WALLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS 
 

SELECTIVE ELIGIBILITY TEST TUESDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
 

You will have received an email giving your child’s designated test centre, candidate number and 
an entrance to report to on arrival.  Please print the email and provide your child with a copy 
to bring to the exam.  This is needed on arrival. 
 
WHAT TO DO ON ARRIVAL: 
 
Please enter the school through the WOODMANSTERNE LANE entrance, unless otherwise 
indicated on your invitation. 
 
ARRIVAL TIME 
 
For the morning session  Arrive between 8am and 8.30am. NO EARLIER 
     Testing will start at 9am 
 
For the afternoon session  Arrive between 12.30pm and 1pm. NO EARLIER 
     Testing will start at 1.30pm 
 
We will have school staff and sixth formers on hand to receive your child and take them to their 
allocated seat in the school, so there should be minimal need for queueing on arrival. Should you 
have to wait for your child to be collected from you, please ensure that you observe social 
distancing. Please consider wearing a face covering. 

 
Please note there is no parking on site unless by prior arrangement for those with access needs.   
 
Will parents please leave promptly once their child has been collected and taken into the school. 
 
DEPARTURE TIMES AND ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Morning session ends  11:30am 
 
Afternoon sessions ends  3:45pm 
 
End times are approximate. We would be grateful for your patience 
 
Ten minutes or so before the end of your child’s testing session, please arrive at your designated 
collection colour zone via the service entrance on Woodcote Road, remembering to maintain social 
distancing. Please depart promptly once you have been reunited with your son. 
 
Candidates must bring the following items with them:- 
 

• A printout of the email giving their candidate number and arrival point (don’t expect to show 
us the number on your phone). This is very important. If you don’t have access to a printer you 
can write the candidate number, entrance point and seat number on a piece of paper. 

• 2 or more HB or B pencils 

• A good quality rubber 

• A book to read before the tests start and during the break. Make sure the book is one that your 
child really enjoys as they may be waiting in their test room for over an hour before the tests 
start.  

• Hand sanitiser and tissues 

• A jumper or fleece. Make sure that your child has enough warm layers as we will be keeping 
windows and doors open to ensure good ventilation. 

 
They may also bring:- 
 

• A bottle of water – no fizzy drinks please – and a snack (no nuts). 



• A ruler to help them keep their place on the answer sheet. 
 
Your child should not bring a mobile telephone or any other electronic device, a calculator 
or calculator watch; any watch that beeps; any piece of stationery which displays times 
tables or other such information or a dictionary.  
 
If you have decided that you do not wish your child to sit the Selective Eligibility Test after all, 
please email admissions@girlslearningtrust.org as soon as you receive your candidate number. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ONLY ONE PARENT/CARER TO BRING AND COLLECT 

EACH CANDIDATE PLEASE.  
 

LEAVE SIBLINGS AT HOME IF AT ALL POSSIBLE. 
 

CHECK THE WEATHER FORECAST AND ENSURE 
THAT YOU AND YOUR CHILD ARE SUITABLY 

DRESSED 
 

mailto:admissions@girlslearningtrust.org

